A flu shot is important in
maintaining good health.

WHEN to get it matters.

The Center for Disease Control
¢ (oo recommends NO EARLIER

than Fall-Winter.

We make it convenient for you!
We’re coming to your workplace!

4 Our same friendly staff is coming to N

Date:
Time:

\_ /

Boost your immune
system by adding a
B12 shot!

$10 cash or check wdgll4everiic



